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Department of Human Resources

POLICY & GUIDANCE MEMORANDUM 
#2007-13: “Ph.D. Advisor” not Affiliated with TIAA-CREF



TIAA-CREF has advised the University that an investment advisory firm, Ph.D. Advisor may be contacting TIAA-CREF participants, suggesting that Ph.D. Advisor is an approved TIAA-CREF advisory firm.

The purpose of this memorandum is to advise TIAA-CREF participants that TIAA-CREF did not provide any information to the firm and that Ph.D. Advisor is NOT an approved TIAA-CREF advisory firm.

If you have any questions or would like to report a solicitation, please contact Barbara Jean Conneelly at 7-5158or barbarajean.conneelly@umb.edu.
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